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Welcome to the 23rd Annual Calamus Court Challenge 2015!!  Please note a few additions and changes to our youth tournament.

A. The entry deadline for this year’s tournament is March 1st.  This deadline will allow brackets to be drawn and sent back to coaches.

B. Only athletes that are 3rd grade and older will be allowed to play in the tournament.  This is to ensure the safety of our athletes. 

C. Depending on the number of entries, grade level brackets may be combined.  This will be determined as the entry forms are received.

D. Coaches, when filling out your entry form for Calamus Court 2015, please include your team’s roster with players and their #s if possible.
We like to make up the programs when we make the brackets, and having all of your team info helps us set everything up correctly.  We also must have your payment with your entry form.    

Also, if you are no longer coaching a team, could you pass the entry form along to the new coach?
Thanks again, we’re looking forward to seeing you and your team at Calamus Court 2015, March 21st – 22nd      (
Kevin Plock- 308-750-1460    or   kevinplock68@gmail.com
Phil Simpson- 308-346-4225   or     philip.simpson@burwellpublicschools.com
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